
National Commission for Protection of Child Right 

Clarification 

Competition on Short Films, Poster and Still Photography 

In the past one or two days some newspapers have published that NCPCR is 
organizing competition of Short Films, Poster and Still Photography. 

It is hereby clarified that the said news is incorrect. NCPCR has not, repeat not 
called for any applications for any such contest.  

 

 


